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Principal:  Mrs. Amber Flanagan                   Website: www.surreyschools.ca/schools/coastmeridian 
 
 

Upcoming Dates: 
Monday, February 15 – Family Day – school closed 
Friday, February 19 – Professional Day – school closed 
Wednesday, February 24 – Pink Shirt Day 
Thursday, February 25 – PAC Meeting 8:00 p.m. on Zoom 
March 15 – 19 – Spring Break 
March 22 – 26 – School Closure Week 

 
 

Coast Meridian Kindness Month 
 
Although kindness is always emphasized at our school, this month we are focusing on kindness in various ways.  We 
started the month with students from Division 4 delivering kindness messages on the announcements each day, leading 
to our Jersey Spirit Day today.  Kindness is a key component of teamwork, which includes working together, cheering 
each other on and being gracious whether we win or lose. It was great to see so many students wearing jerseys 
today!   We will continue to have announcement throughout the month. 
 
Kindness Tree 
Throughout the month, we are growing a ‘Kindness Tree’ with messages of kindness from all 
students and staff in the school.  This will be displayed on the bulletin board in the hallway in front 
of the office.  Once it is fully grown, we will post pictures to our website.  
 
Kindness Rocks 
Many classes are participating in a ‘Kindness Rocks’ activity this month where students will paint a 
rock and add a kind message.  Classes will be participating in different ways, so watch for communication from your 
child's teacher about what this will look like in your child’s class.   
 
Valentine's Day 
Friday, February 12 will be ‘Red and Pink Day’ in honour of Valentine's Day on Sunday, February 14!!  
Due to COVID restrictions, Valentine's Day activities will look a little different from usual this 
year.  Students can bring paper Valentine cards to exchange, but please do not send any food or add on 
items to the Valentine cards (eg. stickers, pencils, erasers, chocolate, etc.) as we are not able to exchange 
those items inside the school or on the playground this year.  Teachers will send out further information 
about what Valentine's Day will look like in your child's class.   
 
Pink Shirt Day 
Pink Shirt day is Wednesday, February 24 this year.  As we are not able to have an assembly this year, 
classes will be focusing on anti-bullying in their own classrooms.  We will have some common videos/messages across 
the school that day as well.  If you ordered a pink t-shirt, it will be sent home before this day.  
 
 
 
  

“ If you can be anything, Be Kind.” 


